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JR TROJAN NEWS AND INFORMATION 

Happy Friday MMS Families! 

Below are some upcoming events at MacDonald Middle School.  Please mark these on your 

calendar. 

 June 3 

 

 June 4 

 

 June 5 

o Yearbooks distributed during Trojan Time 

 

 June 6 

o 8th grade Cedar Point field trip  

o 7th grade Spare Time field trip 

o 6th grade Lake Lansing Park field trip 

 

 June 7 

o 8th grade breakfast/celebration  

o Last day of school – dismissal at 11:10 a.m. 

 

Yearbooks 

The 2018 – 2019 MacDonald Middle School yearbooks will be distributed to those who pre-

ordered on June 5 during Trojan Time.  If your child did not pre-order a yearbook there will be 

extras available to purchase only during their Trojan Time.  The cost is $25.00 cash or checks 

made payable to Lifetouch. Please be aware there are limited number of extra yearbooks per 

grade.  They will be sold on a first come/first serve basis. 

 

End of the Year Field Trips 

On Thursday, June 6, 6th, 7th and 8th grade students will be participating in their end of the year 

field trip.  As a reminder, students with outstanding fines or lost textbooks/library books will not 

be allowed to attend the trip.  Please make sure these items are taken care of prior to June 6. 

 

Eighth grade Celebration and Breakfast 

It is a tradition at MacDonald Middle School to host a last day of middle school send off for our 

8th graders.  This wouldn’t be possible without the help and support of our wonderful MMS 

families.  A big Thank You to all of our Parent Council members and 8th grade families for helping 

make this a memorable last day at MacDonald Middle School.  Eighth grade students will attend 

a short presentation in the auditorium before going to the cafeteria to have breakfast and receive 

their Class of 2023 t-shirt.  

http://www.elps.us/
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Medication 
If your child has medication in the office, please plan on picking it up by June 7.  All medication 
(inhalers, prescriptions/OTC or epi-pens) will be disposed of by June 14.  As a reminder, a new 
medication form is required at the beginning of every school year.  You may pick up a new form 
in the main office. 
 
Junior Trojan Football 
Registration for Junior Trojan football for grades 4 – 8 is now open.  Please visit JuniorTrojans.org    
or see the attached flyer for more information and to register.  There will be a Junior Trojan Mini-
Camp on June 5 at 6:30 p.m. at East Lansing High School.  Meet varsity football players and Coach 
Feraco while taking part in drills and skill building exercises.  Junior Trojan coaches will also be 
available to answer questions or concerns.   
 

Junior Trojan Cheerleading 

Students interested in participating in Junior Trojan Cheerleading should plan on attending a 

mandatory parent & athlete meeting on June 11 at 6:30 p.m. in the middle school cafeteria.  

Cheerleading is open to all students in grades 4 – 8.  Practices will begin on July 29 from 6:00 p.m. 

– 8:00 p.m. and will be held at MacDonald Middle School.  An informational flyer is included with 

the newsletter or available on the Blue Board located outside the cafeteria. 
 

East Lansing Soccer Club 

East Lansing Soccer Club will be holding evaluations/tryouts for CASL teams beginning on June 

18.  This club is for those interested in a more competitive soccer opportunity.  All players 

interested in playing on a CASL team must be evaluated.  Please see the attached information 

with details on tryouts. 
 

 

http://www.elps.us/
https://www.juniortrojans.org/eljrtrojans

